
 

 

                                                           

Dear parent/carer.  

 

Our S6 Leadership Team have arranged for this Friday (6th October) to be a non-uniform day 

across the school, and have asked that pupils try to wear something with some colour, as 

follows: 

 

S1 - something with purple 

S2 - something with blue 

S3 - something with green 

S4 - something with yellow 

S5 - something with orange 

S6 - something with red 

 

Staff will be wearing something with pink.  

 

The touch of colour can be as minor as they like and if they aren't able to do this, they can 

still come in non-uniform.  

 

I'd politely ask that pupils don't come to school with football strips or equivalent on.  

 

S6 leaders will be at the door collecting a suggested £1 donation on the day. If you are able to 

support this, that would be great, but everyone is welcome to attend in dress-down whether 

they are able to donate or not.  

 

If you have any questions, please get in touch with your child's pupil support teacher. 

 

Thank you 

 

Mr McDermott 
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